
EDEWG Change Request #098
This EDEWG Change Request can be found on the PUC website at http://www.puc.state.pa.us/electric/electric_edewg_download.aspx 

	Requester’s Name: Joe Bisti
	EDC/EGS Name:    PECO

	Phone # :  215-841-5626


	Date of Request: 8/28/2012

	Affected EDI Transaction Set #(s):

814 Enrollment (specifically response)
	E-Mail Address:

Joseph.bisti@peco-energy.com

	Requested Priority (emergency/high/low): High
	Requested Implementation Date:

ASAP
	Status:

Approved / Pending redline to IG


Brief Explanation (This will be copied into the description in the Change Control Summary Spreadsheet): 

Add new rejection reason (REF*7G) code to EDI 814 enrollment standard, “LSI” (LIN Sequence Invalid).
Detail Explanation  (Exactly what change is required? To which EDEWG Standards? Why?): 

The Pennsylvania EDI 814 enrollment standard requires that the LIN for Generation Services (CE) be sent prior to all secondary services if the secondary services are dependent upon the successful enrollment.  PECO needs to reject EDI 814 enrollments sent by suppliers when those enrollments violate this rule. 

Because no applicable rejection reason (REF*7G) code exists, PECO would like to request that an additional code be added to the existing standard to accommodate this scenario, under the assumption that this would be preferable to sending the “A13” code with reason text. 

As such, PECO proposes to add a REF*7G code of “LSI” (LIN Sequence Invalid) for use in associated rejections.
For Change Control Manager Use Only:

	Date of EDEWG Discussion:

9/20/12
	Expected Implementation Date:    


	


EDEWG Discussion and Resolution:

9/13/12-Brandon Siegel:   Assigned CC #098 and placed on 9/20 EDEWG agenda
9/20/2012-Brandon Siegel:  EDEWG approved CC #098, will be implemented in next revision to the EDI Implementation Guidelines.

Priority Classifications

	Emergency Priority
	Implemented within 10 days or otherwise directed by EDEWG

	High Priority
	Changes / Enhancements implemented with 30 days. The next release, or as otherwise directed by EDEWG

	Low Priority
	Changes / Enhancements implemented no earlier than 90 days, Future Release, or as otherwise directed by EDEWG


Please submit this form via e-mail to both the PUC at annmarino@state.pa.us and to the 

Change Control Manager, Brandon Siegel at bsiegel@ista-na.com  

Your request will be evaluated and prioritized at an upcoming EDEWG meeting or conference call. 
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